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Selinsgrove Speedway Booking Big Late Model Shows For New Season. Exciting 2020 Schedule 
Nearing Completion, To Be Released Soon! 
 
As part of its soon-to-be-released 2020 schedule of events, Selinsgrove Speedway is pleased to 
announce the return of the ULMS Late Model Series to the track for two big shows in April and 
September.  
 
The super late model division will have a minimum of 10 races on the 2020 docket with the ULMS 
stars taking to the track on Saturday, April 11 and again on Sunday, September 6.  
 
An all stock car show will be spun off headlined by ULMS in April while the September 6 show will 
find ULMS sharing the spotlight with the 410 sprint cars for a big Labor Day holiday weekend 
special.  
 
More details surrounding that big program for both divisions will be released soon!  
 
Other big events for the super lates will be announced in the near future including visits by other 
sanctioning bodies including the World of Outlaws Late Models.  
 
The World of Outlaws Late Models have already announced their return to Selinsgrove 
Speedway for the 22nd annual Jeff’s Auto Body& Recycling Center National Open, occurring in 
the heart of summer, 2020.  
 
The brand new event date will find the traveling late model stars invading the oval for the $10,000 
to win Open on Saturday, June 20.  
 
The Pennsylvania Super Late Model Challenge Series will hit the track one week earlier, on June 
13.  
 
The 2020 schedule is nearing completion, offering a variety of divisions competing in big shows 
from March through September and will be released within the next 10 – 14 days.  
 
Multiple dates and events for 410 sprints, 360 sprints, 305 sprints, super late models, limited late 
models and more are in the offing! 
 
Another huge show already announced in conjunction with the United States Auto Club is the 
planned return of USAC to Selinsgrove Speedway coming up in August, 2020.  
 
The wingless USAC Silver Crown Series will hit the tack for the first time in the storied history of 
both entities on Sunday evening, August 9, for the Bill Holland Classic.  
 
Sharing that special racing card will be the first-ever visit of the USAC wingless 360-sprints to 
Selinsgrove Speedway.  
 
As previously announced, the 2020 Selinsgrove Speedway season will kick off on Saturday, 
March 21 with the return of the Icebreaker for combined Modifieds presented by American Racer 
Tire, followed one week later on Sunday, March 29 by a 410 sprint and super late model 
doubleheader.  
 
Keep up to date on all the latest speedway news and information by visiting the speedway’s 
official website at www.selinsgrovespeedway.com, and by following the oval on Facebook and 
Twitter.  
 
Reach the speedway office at 570.374.2266.  


